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Ways to help- 

1. Go Fund Me Page- 
https://gofund.me/8c968a72 
 
Or 
2. Send a Check or Cash to “Saddle Brook 
BOE” memo- playground. Mail to – 

 255 Market Street, Saddle Brook NJ 
07663 Att: Erica Van Eck 

Playing Our Way 

to a Brighter 

Tomorrow 

 
We are designing an Inclusive Playground for 

our preschool with accessible equipment and 

pathways.  

This project includes relocating the playground 

to a quiet safe area.  

 

At Saddle Brook Public School, we are dedicated to 

the growth and development of children. 

This design will 

• Enable and empower a diverse population 

• Increase opportunities for collaborative play 

• Increase participation  
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See your name on our Thank You Wall! 

 

Your help is needed to make this playground 

happen!  

Please donate today! 

https://gofund.me/8c968a72

